
Honoring Veterans Together! 
VFW News 2024 – 2025 Dept. Program 

 
 Do you have an event scheduled for the upcoming year? Have you planned on who your photo 
taker will be for your event? Planning is key and always include the five W’s when you submit your 
photos. What, When, Where, Who, and Why. If you are unsure of deadlines to submit your photos, 
please see page 3 of our VFW News. Send all information to the VFW News attention Marla Morgan, 
VFW News Editor. 

Marla J. Morgan 
505 S. Apple Ave. 

Marshfield, WI 54449 
715-384-2500  ●  wivfweditor@gmail.com 

 
 We also ask that each Auxiliary make a $1.00 donation per person, based on your June 30, 2024 
final membership total. Your donation helps with the printing and mailing costs of our paper. 

Make checks payable to:  VFWA-WI and send to: 
Dept. Treasurer Lenore Otto 

1383 W. Wisconsin Ave. 
Oconomowoc, WI 53066. 

Don’t forget to earmark your check VFW NEWS.  Please send in donations by December 31, 2024 if 
possible, but definitely by March 31, 2025! 
 
 This year’s program will have four - $5 awards presented at the 2025 State Convention in June.  
They include: 

• All Auxiliaries that round up their donation to $2.00 per person will be entered into a 

drawing for two - $5 Awards. 

• All Auxiliaries that submit an item for the VFW NEWS, whether it is published or not, will 

be entered into a drawing for two - $5 Awards. 

  

 We look forward to seeing all your great photos and events. Remember have fun with it, WE ARE 

HONORING VETERANS TOGETHER!  

Jody McKinney 
Dept. VFW NEWS Chairman 

752 19 ½ Street 
Chetek, WI. 54728 

     
 715-651-8546  ●  studebaker1971@gmail.com  

 


